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12/03/21 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

School closes for the Easter Holidays at lunchtime on Friday 26th March. Due to the current 

situation, transport cannot guarantee that they will be able to accommodate collecting pupils at this 

time on the last day of term. Therefore, we will require you to collect your children from school on 

this day.  

Staggered collection times are in place to ensure that bubbles are not crossed when pupils leave 

school. Please see below the revised staggered collection times for this day.  

Please also be aware that we will have two areas from which pupils will be dismissed. Woodlands, 

Seedlings, Cedar and Elm will all be dismissed from the front of school through the reception area. 

Ash, Willow, Pine and Oak will all be dismissed from the back of school where the minibus car park is. 

Parents collecting their children from the back of school are encouraged to park on the minibus car 

park as it will allow more parking space for those being collected at the front of school.  

12:30pm – Ash/Oak @ The Back 

12:40pm – Pine/Willow @ The Back 

12:50pm – Cedar/Elm @ The Front 

1:00pm – Seedlings @ The Front 

1:10pm – Woodlands @ The Front 

Please can we ask that if you arrive early, you wait in your vehicle until it is the time to collect your 

child, this will reduce the chance of bubbles being crossed.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Katy Higham  

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


